
 

 
   

 

News from the Office:  Dear Parents Tax Receipts are ready to be picked up at the Lobby                                     

Reminder: We are Celebrating Valentine Day on Feb. 14th.  

CENTRE IS CLOSED ON FAMILY DAY, MONDAY FEB. 17TH 

PARENTS: 

Please REMEMBER to bundle your children up!!    
The winter clothing needed for DAYCARE are the following items: 
SNOW PANTS / SNOW JACKET / MITTENS or GLOVES (warm insulated ones) / HAT. 
We will be taking the children OUTDOORS when the weather permit. Anything below -10⁰C we do not 
go out that goes for wind chill temperature. 
We would like to welcome Adi (Adam), & Ario to Butterfly room & Senay in the Lady Bug Room.   

 

All the children have been excited going outside and playing in the snow!  Babies / Jr. Toddlers 
have been using the back sundeck to enjoy the snow. The toddlers are venturing into the side 
yards and attempting to make snowman’s! They are wonderful just as they are. The ladies have 
also been bringing in snow in the water table for the children to explore with toys and even how 
it melts! How did that water get there? Hmmmmm 
They have great faces when they realize the snow is gone!!! 
 
We celebrate the Chinese New Year with the children & they had a nice chicken chow mein mix 
with fresh vegetable & they had beautiful Arts & crafts about the Chinese New Year. 
 
 
Caterpillar Room (Themes) Family Day, Valentines Day and Leap Year. 
 
Butterfly Room (Themes): Colors, Valentine, Family Day and Fruits. We welcome Ario the new 
member of our playroom.  
 
Lady Bug Room (Themes): Transportation, Five Senses, Valentin’s and Family. We welcome 
Senay to our playroom.  
 
Bunny Room (Themes): Valentine Day, Family Day and Feeling (Sad, Happy, Scared, Angry) 
 
Our dinosaur Room is doing Dental Hygiene with the children, Valentine & Family. 
Family day Crafts will be done and hung throughout the rooms, Wild poppies of all shapes and 
sizes galore!! Numbers / letters / shapes / animals / wild animals are all just apart of the themes 
this month. Look for the community helpers that work in winter!        
 
 

                                  HAPPY FAMILY DAY                                                                                                       

 


